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Rogers State, OU-Tulsa Combine Efforts to 
Advance Higher Ed Opportunities in Tulsa
Beginning in August, upper-level classes of RSU degree programs in Business 
Administration and Public Affairs will be offered at the OU-Tulsa Schusterman Center. 
The offerings follow an agreement filed jointly by RSU President Dr. Larry Rice and 
OU-Tulsa President Dr. John Schumann with the Oklahoma State Regents for Higher 
Education. The agreement marks the first time in history that RSU classes will be 
available in Tulsa.

RSU Adds 5 Options to the MBA@RSU
The Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education approved five new degree 
options for Rogers State University’s Master of Business Administration during their 
May meeting. The new degree options in the School of Professional Studies will 
include management, accounting, sport management, data analytics and healthcare 
management.

RSU Professor Awarded $81,000 Research 
Grant
Rogers State University professor Dr. Min Soe, along with colleagues from 
Massachusetts Intuition of Technology the College of William & Mary, was awarded a 
three-year research grant for more than $81,000 from the United States Department 
of Energy. Two RSU students will be selected to assist Dr. Soe. The research, “Unitary 
Qubit Lattice Algorithms for Plasma Physics, will make use of quantum information 
science to develop algorithms which solve Maxwell equations describing the 
propagation and scattering of electromagnetic waves in plasmas. 
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RSU Psychology Senior Emily Parker 
Participates in Research Day
Rogers State University student Emily Parker presented her psychology research at 
the 26th annual Research Day at the Oklahoma State Capitol. The event is designed 
to raise awareness of the outstanding research taking place at Oklahoma’s colleges 
and universities and was sponsored by Oklahoma Established Program to Stimulate 
Competitive Research, Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education and the 
National Science Foundation. Parker’s research is a part of her capstone studies. 
It explores the impact of religion on the attitudes toward LGBTQ+ issues and 
individuals.

RSU’s Stratton Taylor Library Debuts Creative 
Showcase
Rogers State University Stratton Taylor Library displayed a unique variety of 
showcase exhibits from students, faculty, and staff. The inaugural creative showcase 
featured music, art, poetry, handcrafted artwork and more from diverse backgrounds 
and influences. The showcase included 23 displays and was sponsored by the Library 
Activities Committee and the Student Government Association’s Diversity Equality 
and Inclusion Committee.


